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Département Régionae d'Education de Thessalia

participated in Euroscola in the European Parliament in Strasbourg
On Thursday 22th January, the first Euroscola day in 2015 was held at the European Parliament in Strasbourg. This time the Département Régionae d'Education de Thessalia from Greece participated in Euroscola. Around 550 students and teachers from across the European Union's member states were in Strasbourg. They came from Austria, Belgium, Bulgaria, Czech Republic, Croatia, Denmark, Estonia, France, Germany, Greece,   Ireland, Italy, Latvia, Lithuania, Malta, The Netherlands, Poland, Portugal, Romania, Slovakia, Sweden, Spain.
Euroscola is a great forum for students to discuss and to debate about important aspects in multilingual working groups. The participants can take a closer look on the working of the European institutions, try out themselves in debates in the EU decision-making process in the hemicycle and learn how to cooperate with people from other countries.

Just as the deputies of the European Parliament, the students work in groups discussing about the following topics:

· Environment and renewable energy,

· 2015 - European Year for Development

· The future of Europe 

· Freedom of information and active citizenship

· Migration and integration

· Youth employment.

They have the opportunity to debate and vote on these topics in the hemicycle of the European Parliament which allows them as well to practice their English, German or French language skills.

Schools participating in this programme are selected through a national competition by the European Parliament Information Office in each member state.

